Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: temporary accommodation
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

In the financial year of 23/24, as of 13.11.23, how much has your council spent on providing temporary accommodation and, if the figure is known, how much is the council projected to spend by the end of the financial year? 
Answer:

The council has spent £4.573,273.90 on the provision of temporary accommodation as of 13.11.23. 
We are unable to provide an accurate projection for end of financial year. This is information not held and exemption Section 1.1 of the Act apply.  

In the financial year 22/23, how much did your council spend on providing temporary accommodation? 
In the full financial year 22/23 the council spent £6,077,990 on the provision of temporary accommodation.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
